
 

 

10 November 2023 

Regulatory Information Notices 
Publication of ATCO regulatory information notices covering the period 
2019-2022 

The ERA has published information received under a regulatory information notice (RIN) served on 
ATCO Gas Australia, the service provider for the mid-west and south-west gas distribution systems.  

Under section 48 of the National Gas Law, the ERA can serve a RIN on a scheme pipeline service 
provider to provide information specified in that notice.  Under the RIN, ATCO is required to provide 
information for the period from 1 January 2019 to 31 December 2024.   

The information provided includes: 

• demand by pipeline service 
• operating expenditure by category 
• capital expenditure by asset class and project driver 
• revenue and expenses by category 
• key performance indicator outcomes 
• pipeline length by pressure and asset type. 

 
ATCO is required to provide this information on an annual basis to enable the ERA to monitor 
ATCO’s progress against its access arrangement and to inform future access arrangement reviews.   

ATCO was required to provide an explanation of significant variances between its actual 
performance and forecasts in its access arrangement.  The ERA has published ATCO’s Excel 
spreadsheets, basis of preparation documents and variance analysis documents on its website.   

ATCO’s RIN submission for the 2023 period is due to be submitted to the ERA by the end of May 
2024.   

Further information 
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